
 

 
 
 
TO:  Mayor and Council Members 
  Marlene Best, City Manager 
  Shawn Hagerty, City Attorney 
 
FROM: Annette Ortiz, CMC, City Clerk 
 
DATE: February 9, 2021 
 
SUBJ: UPDATED COUNCIL MEETING MATERIALS – FEBRUARY 10, 2021 
 
 
COUNCIL REPORTS: 
 

Please see the attached letter from the Office of Joel Anderson, County 
Supervisor.  It is anticipated that Council Member Trotter will address this 
issue during Council Reports for the February 10, 2021, City Council 
Meeting.   
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